
1 of 2  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)  

FOR 

AC Installation in Server Room 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Ref: BOB:NYK: IT : 22/08 

 
 

Dated: May 17, 2022 
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Bank of Baroda Phone:  646 597 7240 
New York Branch Fax: 212 578 4565 
One Park Avenue E-mail: cit.usa@bankofbaroda.com 
New York, NY 10016 

 

R FP –AC Installation in the Server Room 
 

 
Bank of Baroda, New York Branch is in the process of availing services for Installation/Removal/ 
Extension of AC in a Server Room & adjacent IT/Conference Room as per the indicative Scope 
of Work mentioned herewith. 
 

 Installation of New Split AC of 2 ton capacity in a Server Room 

 Installation of new condensate pump 

 Removal of old AC Unit in the IT Room 

 Extension of AC in the IT/Conference Room including installation of supply branches/ 
diffuser   

 All filing with the Department of Buildings, Work permits and Letter of Completion 
 

Above mentioned jobs are required to be completed in least possible time. 
 

Kindly send your detailed proposal including the scope, timeframe and total fees in US Dollars 
for the aforesaid work, addressed to Mr. Lalit Tyagi, Chief Executive (US Operations), Bank of 
Baroda, One Park Avenue, New York, NY 10016, via e-mail to ce.usa@bankofbaroda.com 
latest by 5:00 PM on Friday, May 27, 2022. 

 

 
No proposals would be accepted after the deadline of 5:00 PM on Friday, May 27, 2022. 

 

The Bank reserves the right to accept any proposal or reject all the proposals, without assigning 
any reasons whatsoever. The Bank’s decision in this regard shall be final and binding. 

 
If any additional information or clarification is required, kindly contact Mr. Nitin Rastogi, Chief 
Manager, Bank of Baroda, One Park Avenue, New York, NY 10016 on Telephone 1 (646) 597-
7240 (Office-Direct), 1 (917) 442-9499 (Cell) or e-mail it.usa@bankofbaroda.com.  
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